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Please do not allowed this measure pass. Research shows that mail in fraud is 

extremely rare. The passing of this measure will deny the ability to vote to so many, 

especially those with chronic health conditions or disabilities, those who cannot afford 

to take time off work, and those without public transport available. Please do not take 

the practical ability to vote away from so many who need their voices represented. 

Thank you.  


